
Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 
 
I am writing in regards to SB 761. The bill that would be banning online petitions. Petitions are a way for 
the people to collaboratively express their beliefs in a timely matter. By taking this away it will show 
there is little care in the people by those the people have put into Congress. We need to have a way to 
be heard. 
 
Please explain the purpose and benefits of why this bill was even written? 
 
Please vote NO on SB 761.  
 
Thank you and have a blessed day! 
 

To be so strong that nothing can disturb your peace of mind. 

Brin Tamblin Martinez 
Dutch Bros. Coffee 
 


